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Annual Pancake Breakfast 
 
On October 18, 2019 we had our annual Pancake 
Breakfast. We served pancakes, sausage, juice 
and coffee. This year we had over 60 people 
attend! There were a lot of smiles shared and 
memories made. Pancakes were made by Ms. 
Hazelwood and Ms. Rusk. This was our second 
year hosting a Pancake Breakfast for the families 
in our program! We loved the opportunity to 
spend time with our students and their families.  Pictured is Delaney Y, Cady H, Brooklyn H and families. 

 
 
A Visit From The Boy Scouts of America 
 
Our ESE tried something new this year. We were contacted by the Boys Scouts of America to connect 
our students with STEM (science, technology, engineering and mathematics). Two representatives came 
to our program and informed our students about all the fun Boy Scouts offers. We learned that boys 
AND girls can be in scouts. This drew the attentions of most of our students.  
 
After the representatives informed our students about all the fun they offer. They led our students in a 
rocket building activity. MTE ESE would like to thank the Boy Scouts of America for engaging our 
students in a fun & new educational experience! Pictured is Brock S, Elena E, Olivia H and Mina N 
 

        


